Special Opening & Counter Service Hours of the University Library on
31 December 2012 (Monday) (18/12/2012)

Dear Library Users,

With reference to the instruction announced by the Chief Executive (Dispatch no. 371/2012) on 11
December 2012, the public servants are granted exemption from work on 31 December 2012, which is also
applicable to our University staff.

Therefore, please be informed that Library opening and counter senice hours on 31 December 2012 will be
scheduled as follows:

Date Opening Hours Counter Service Hours
(Ground, First & Second Floors)*
| 31 December 2012 (Monday) || 9:00 — 24:00 I CLOSED

*Remark: Bl Room, all computer rooms and study rooms are available only during counter service
hours.

The self-checkout machine and the book drops in the library are available when the circulation
counter is closed.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Regards,
UM Library



